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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Please read the following details about specific groups of children coming back into 

school next Monday 1st June.  Please see last Friday’s newsletter for more 

details/rationale etc. 
 

Arrangements for staggered starting and collecting times are as follows: 

Year Group Drop Time Collect Time 

EY – Reception & 

Nursery 

Between 8.45am and 8.55am. 

Parents to drop at usual front gate 

and exit via the far gate near the 

field.  This is to keep everyone 

moving in one direction. 

3pm on the playground.  

Parents to enter and exit 

as in the mornings. 

KS1 – year 1 and 2 Parents drop at usual front gate 

between 8.55am and 9.05am 

3.15pm as above. 

Lower KS2 – year 

3 and 4 

Children arrive or are to be 

dropped between 8.45am and 

8.55am via the usual junior gate. 

Children will be dismissed 

at 3.10pm and will exit 

through the junior gate.  

Upper KS 2 – year 

5 and 6 

As above between 8.55am and 

9.05am. 

As above at 3.20pm 

 

Staff will be on hand to guide parents and children at the start and end of the day. 
 

Only one parent dropping and collecting. 
 

There is plenty of room on the playground and along the front railings for parents to 

practise social distancing, and we expect that everyone will adhere to government 

guidelines. 
 

Children can bring lunches, water bottles and spectacles but NO other 

work/books/paper or equipment.  Everything will be provided in school. 
 

Thank you for you continued support. 
 

We look forward to meeting you all next week. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ms Golden 
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